No person shall be appointed as a match official in any match or competition under the jurisdiction of the association either directly or indirectly unless registered in accordance with Hampshire FA regulations. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the success of online referee registration over the past six years, referees can again register electronically for the 2019/20 season through the FA Whole Game System. Please note that the registration Window will open on the 1st June 2019.  Referees will be sent notification that they can register by the County FA.
Registration can be completed either online via Whole Game System; or for those who do not wish to complete the process online, details will be sent via email or by post where appropriate. However referees should be encouraged to complete this process online. It is a requirement that all referees should complete their registration before 31st August 2019. During the process referees will also be asked to complete the Diversity and Equality information.
There is also a requirement from season 2019-20 as part of the Safeguarding Operating Standards, all registered referees under the age of 16 should have a parental link added to their record within the Whole Game System,  Referees under the age of 16 are asked to refer to the Related Documents below and the Document – Referee Registration 2019/20 Under 16s – Add a Parent or Guardian.

